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6460 Kercheval Avenue 
March 15, 1939

Hon. Marrlner S. Eccles, Chairman
Board of Governors, Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. C.
My dear Chairman Eccles:

Attached herewith are some additional clippings 
which have come to the writer's attention concerning 
your very notable address as recently given under the 
auspices of The Economic Club of Detroit.

We are continuing to hear very favorable 
comments from the friends whom you made personally and 
for the principles which you so ably set forth on that 
occasion.

Very gratefully yours,

Allen B. Crow,
President
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March 18» 1939-

Dear Mr. Crow:
¿•'his is to thank you for your letter of 

March 15 enclosing additional clippings with refer­
ence to my recent talk before The Economic ^lub of 
Detroit.

It is very gratifying to hear of the 
favorable comments, and I wanted you to know that 
I appreciate your courtesy and your thoughtfulness 
in sending me these further clippings.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Allen B. Crow, President, 
The Economic Club of Detroit, 
646O Kercheval Avenue, 
Detroit, Michigan.
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